
Compal Electronics Inc 
No.581 & 581-1, Ruiguang Rd., Neihu District, Taipei city 11492, Taiwan 

Tel:886-2-8797-8599; FAX:886-2-2658-6080 
 

Date: April 23, 2024 
 

FCC Laboratory 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Dell Inc. to apply to the FCC for a change in identification as specified under 

47 CFR §2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to LTE Module FCC ID: GKREXMG1A, original grant date 03/20/2024. We 

are aware that Dell Inc. intends to market the above referred product under FCC ID: E2KEXMG1A. The original test results 

continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification. 

 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

                            

Name: Miranda Wu 

Title: Regulatory PM 

E-mail: Miranda_wu@compal.com 

 


